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SERVICE & PARTS BU L L E T I N

SVS-23-07 
8/22/2007 

 
TO: ALL ISUZU DISTRIBUTOR & DEALER SERVICE & PARTS PERSONNEL 
 
SUBJECT: FUEL FEED PUMP DESIGN CHANGE  
 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
Isuzu Motors Limited has implemented a design change to existing fuel feed pumps that use the tappet roller.  Fuel 
feed pumps using the tappet roller are being replaced with fuel feed pumps that use a push rod.  Although this new 
style push rod pump is physically different, it is a direct replacement for the discontinued tappet roller pump. 
 

               
           Tappet Roller Type                       Push Rod Type (New Design) 

 
MODELS AFFECTED 
 
All feed pumps on all production engine models and service parts. 
 
ACTION REQUIRED 
 
No special action required.  Do not hesitate to install this feed pump on your customer’s injection pump. 
 
If you should have any questions please contact your service and parts representative. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
The ISZAPT Service & Parts Team 


